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1. We feel the travelogues are fun and can be interesting so we will continue to 
sponsor them. We would like presenters to follow these parameters when 
doing one. Limit your presentation to your 30 best images. Leave time for 
discussion and questions around your images. Limit the total time of the 
presentation to 30 minutes.


2. We will be happy to have tech tips that members request that relate to LAWN 
when not one the Circles of Learning group wishes to do. Because tech tips 
can be technical and may require a certain amount of discussion we request 
that these also are limited to 30 minutes and the presenter should consider 
enough time for lots of discussion. We may have either a travelogue or tech 
tip in each meeting (if we have volunteers to give them) but not both at the 
same meeting.


3. We will have a photo share each meeting but would like to limit it to 4 or less 
images per person. The individual should mention the photo equipment and 
settings used in the picture and discuss their thoughts when taking the 
picture such as composition, lighting, subject matter, etc. Questions and 
comments from members are encouraged. If a significant amount of post 
processing was done perhaps a before and after image would be nice. We 
actually feel the best Tech Tip you will receive can be embedded in these 
discussions and it is our hope that this is the most educational and rewarding 
part of the LAWN experience.


4. For those individuals presenting a Travelogue or Tech Tip that do not 
regularly share their Zoom screens we would like you to have a trial run with 
your picture display, done with someone in the group that is experienced in 
Zoom screen sharing before the meeting.


Wallt & Bob


